
 

The Food Drive is in full swing at Mary Hopkins!   

Thank you to all of the families who have sent in food so far.  We are 

very grateful for your donations to help families in need in our 

community.  All proceeds from the food drive will go to Waterdown’s 

Food With Grace.  Your donations of non-perishable food items will be 

gladly accepted from June 1 - 12.  Please send in any donations with 

your child.    Thank you so much! 

 

The foods that they are in great need of are: 

• Juice boxes 

• Mustard 

• Relish 

• Mayonnaise/Miracle Whip 

• BBQ sauce 

• Pancake mix 

• Jam 

• Peanut butter 

• Pasta in a can 

• Tin foil 

• Plastic wrap 

 

 


